
CAROLINES'
COMMUNICATION

Hello everyone, my name is
Caroline Delzotti and I will be
your 2021-2022 lt. Gov. I am 16
and a sophomore at Frederick
Douglass High School. I have

been involved in Key Club since
my freshman year and have loved
being involved with it ever since.

I am really looking forward to
talking to and hopefully meeting
you in person during my term. 

October 1, 2021
Annual Dues Become

Payable

December 1, 2021
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

(April/Vol 1)

Division 10 

Calendar Of Events

October 16, 2021
Dollywood Fall Rally

November 1-5, 2021
Key Club Week

February 1, 2022
Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended

Introduction

Contact Me: 
caroline@ktkey.org



D i s t r i c t  C o n v e n t i o n  R e c a p

Due to Covid, District Convention was held
virtually this year. Besides not seeing my fellow Lt.
Govs in person, the rest of the convention was very

cool. We were able to meet on a platform that
allowed people to visit different rooms and chat.

The whole experience was very creative!! 
 

DCON awards: Franklin County HS for scrapbook
award and digital poster award along with Henry

Clay HS for being the most outstanding club in our
division. Congratulations!!!!! 

Successful Spring Board

The K-T District held our Spring Board virtually this year. It was a long weekend,
but it really helped me understand my job better and it also gave us an opportunity

to get to know each other better and become more comfortable around one
another.  It was a very eventful weekend all around. 



Club Contacts

I am going to make this newsletter a way for you to
keep up with the events that are coming up, and if
you have any questions about anything, email me! I
want to try and get everyones contact so I can keep
in touch with all of the club officers. So if you could

please email me with your information I will be
able to add you to my mailing list and keep you in

the loop. 
Besides communication, if you have not held club
elections please do as soon as possible; it is really

important that you do.  If you need any help doing
this please do not hesitate to ask. 

Please email me your contact so I can
have the contact of the officers at each

division 10 school. 
If you have not already please hold officer

elections for your club; this is very
important to get done. 

Lastly I am very excited to meet all of you
soon and get to work with all of you. 

Just to recap what was said in this newsletter
because I know I mentioned a lot of things in

this. 

Recap


